
                        

INVITATION FOR THE SENIORS NATIONS CUP 
 

12th to 15th June 2025 
RONDA. MÁLAGA. SPAIN 

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
It is a pleasure to invite all national teams to participate in the upcoming senior team event, 
which will take place in Ronda from Thursday, June 12th to Sunday, June 15th. 
 
The venue hosting the event will be the "El Fuerte" sports center in Ronda, where we will have 
at least 10 courts available. The organization will provide cameras to follow the event live via 
streaming, as well as a scoring system useful for players and attendees. Inside the sports facility, 
there will be a stretching room, physiotherapy services, and a bar service available. 

 
 
Ronda is a historic and tourist city located just over 100 km from Málaga, the capital of the Costa 
del Sol. To facilitate transportation for participants and companions, a transfer service will be 
offered from Málaga International Airport to Ronda and back to the airport. 

 
 
We are working on social activities so that you can enjoy the city, its local gastronomy, and 
culture. 
 
In due course, we will provide detailed information about entry fee, hotel accommodation, 
activities during the competition, and travel information for those choosing to travel by car. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon in Ronda, "a city once dreamed of" by Rainer Maria Rilke, 
"where the entire city and its surroundings form a romantic setting", according to Ernest 
Hemingway. 

 
 

Claudio Carrillo, 
Chairman Club Badminton Ronda 


